
新海丰集装箱运输有限公司
SITC CONTAINER LINES CO., LTD

Client Advisory

11th May, 2022

Notice of Philippines PHTHC Adjustment

Dear Valued Customer:

We kindly inform you of the notice of PHTHC adjustment for all inbound/outbound
shipments to/ from Philippine port as follows:

Container Type Old Standards New Standards

20GP/20HC/20TK/20OT/20FR USD 150 USD 170

40GP/40HC/40TK/40OT/40FR USD 190 USD 210

20RF USD 196 USD 220

40HR USD 248 USD 275

45HC USD 311 USD 345

Payment types :Prepaid for outbound cargo & Collect for inbound cargo.

Effective date: 11th Jun 2022. Based on ETD for outbound shipments.

Feel free to contact our local SITC branch if you have any further questions.
Thank You!

Yours sincerely

Marketing Center of SITC


